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Calendar

January 2015

Thu 1 NEW YEARS DAY / FEAST OF MARY, MOTHER OF GOD

Fri 2 FIRST FRIDAY

Sun 4 Council Golf (Westchester Golf Course)……………………….……….…………………...11:00 am

Tue 6 Council Meeting……(Dinner at 6:30 pm )…………...…………………………….7:30 pm

Fri 9 Fish Fry and Bingo…………………………….....……………………………….5:30 - 7:30 pm

Sun 11 Visitation Coffee & Donuts / Membership Blitz

Wed 14 Fourth Degree Officers Meeting…………………..…………………………….8:00 pm

Sat 17 OneLife LA…………………………………………………………10:00 am

Mon 19 MARTIN LUTHER KING DAY

Tue 20 Second Degree……..(sign in at 6:45pm )……………...………………….8:00 pm

Fri 23 Fish Fry …………………………….....……………………………….5:30 - 7:30 pm
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IMPORTANT DATES - NOT TO MISS!!

January 2015

Tue 27 Council Officer Meeting…………………………………..…………………7:30 pm

Wed 28 Fourth Degree Meeting…………………..…………………………….8:00 pm

February 2015

Sun 1 Council Golf (Westchester Golf Course)……………………….……….…………………...11:00 am

Tue 3 Council Meeting……(Dinner at 6:30 pm )…………...…………………………….7:30 pm

Fri 6 FIRST FRIDAY

Fri 6 Fish Fry and Bingo…………………………….....……………………………….5:30 - 7:30 pm

Sun 8 Visitation Coffee & Donuts

Wed 11 Fourth Degree Officers Meeting…………………..…………………………….8:00 pm

Sat 14 VALENTINE'S DAY

Mon 16 PRESIDENT'S DAY

Tue 17 Religious Appreciation Dinner…………………….…………………6:30 pm

Wed 18 ASH WEDNESDAY

Fri 20 Fish Fry …………………………….....……………………………….5:30 - 7:30 pm

Tue 24 Council Officer Meeting…………………………………..…………………7:30 pm

Wed 25 Fourth Degree Officers Meeting…………………..…………………………….8:00 pm



Your Fraternal Knight

The Alexandria House, through the Society of St Vincent De Paul, does tremendous work to

support these mothers and the House itself. There is a school and vocational training provided

to these moms to get them moving forward in their lives. Through Sr Judy at St Jerome we

provided support to “Barbie and her Son”. Your Council through our fund raising efforts

raised $980 towards our efforts!! We were able to purchase two new beds, small kitchen

appliances, school supplies for her Son, and gave the Alexandria House itself a check for $300

to help with their school. I met with Michele, the manager of the House and provided her with

the check. This is an amazing facility. I have invited Michele to come and speak to us as her

time permits, so stay tuned. 

Our efforts would have not been possible if it were not for the generous support of all of “You”

Grand Knight Message
Hello My Brother Knights. Happy New Year and happy 2015!!

Whew, 2015 WOW!! I hope you had a wonderful Christmas with

your family and friends!!  

As you may recall, our Council was very active with our charitable

good works this December. We elected to support an extremely

important facility for the poor, especially homeless mothers with

their children.  
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Our efforts would have not been possible if it were not for the generous support of all of “You”

during our fish fry dinnersand a wonderful cash donor who wishes to remain anonymous, plus

several Brother Knights. These Brother Knights gave of themselves in a most selfless way by

donating their time, resources and effort. Our Council owes a debt of sincere gratitude to

Brothers Paul Callinan, Mervin Hughes, Ken Lockwood, Tino Carbajal (who delivered the

beds), and newer Brother Knight Robert Lutz!! Thank these great Knights!! Augmenting our

charity efforts is a major goal of your Grand Knight.

On Tue Dec 16 we held our annual “Knights Before Christmas” First Degree. It was a great

degree lead by the outstanding efforts of our Membership Director Chris Lopez PGK. We

have four new Knights in our Council: Charles Mondello, Jon Schillinger, Faustino (Bo)

Corona and Joe Curran!! Please welcome these news Knights when you see them at our

Council meetings and in our community. I wish to also thank Michael Rachford PGK, our

Supreme Field Agent, for his great efforts. New members strengthen our council and our

purpose. It provides resources to do more of the good works we are challenged with doing.

The strength we obtain from membership enables our order to help those most in need, and it’s

very important to make a difference in the lives of so many. Each year the Knights of

Columbus touch millions of people all over the world who are in need. In need, physically,

monetarily and spiritually, and we must always remember that millions more people are in dire

need, especially now more than ever. My Brothers, I am challenging you to please bring one

new member into our order at the March First Degree!! Let’s strengthen our council and also

make Star Council again this year!

                                                                                                         (Continued on Page 7 )
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$1.4 Million for Special Olympics World Games

The Knights’ $1.4 million sponsorship will cover food, transportation and entertainment costs

for every athlete from the two countries during their time in Los Angeles. Supreme Knight

Carl Anderson made the announcement along with World Games CEO and President Patrick

McClenahan and Archbishop of Los Angeles José H. Gomez.

“The Knights of Columbus were there with Special Olympics and its founder, Eunice Kennedy

Shriver, from the very beginning,” said Supreme Knight Anderson. “Sargent Shriver, Eunice’s

husband, was a friend and a proud member of the Knights of Columbus, and like him, we are

here today to continue those efforts on behalf of people with intellectual disabilities. Our

support exemplifies our commitment to the dignity of every person, our dedication to assisting

with our neighbors’ needs whatever they may be, and our deep appreciation for the great work

done by Special Olympics.”

The Knights of Columbus announced a

donation to cover the costs of athletes

from the US and Canada during their time

in Los Angeles for the 2015 Special

Olympics World Games.
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Anderson also announced that he is asking KofC leadership in each US state and Canadian

province to increase the number of volunteer hours donated to Special Olympics this year.

In a 1986 letter, Eunice Kennedy Shriver reflected on the Knights’ long involvement,

observing, “When a great organization like the Knights of Columbus decides to support Special

Olympics, I know that God is looking after his children”. Patrick McClenahan, president and

CEO of Special Olympics World Games Los Angeles 2015 noted: “Anyone that is a part of the

Special Olympics movement is deeply aware of the long and generous support by the Knights

of Columbus, and today’s pledge is another amazing milestone. We hope their donation

inspires other organizations to be a part of what will no doubt be a life-changing experience for

all involved in the 2015 Special Olympic World Games.”

Also at that event, Archbishop José H. Gomez also announced the Archdiocese’s spiritual

support for the World Games. “The Catholic community is happy and proud to welcome the

Special Olympics to Los Angeles,” Archbishop Gomez said. “The Special Olympics is a

celebration of human dignity and a beautiful sign that our world is truly one family drawn from

peoples of every race and language. We look forward to working with the Knights of

Columbus, and we pray that this competition will promote solidarity and make all of us more

aware of our common humanity.”

In keeping with its long history of support for Special Olympics, KofC councils donated more

than $3.5 million to Special Olympics in 2013. Members also provided more than 250,000

hours of service at nearly 20,000 Special Olympics events. KofC councils also donated an

additional $13.5 million to a number of other projects assisting people with intellectual

disabilities.
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(From Susan Michelle Tyrrell, editor of Bound4Life’s blog) - It didn’t take much education to

see the disparity of language this week when a story in a Midwestern paper reported on the

discovery of “fetus bones”. Incredulous, I read the report again, hoping to make sense of what

a “term fetus” could be, and how a non-human could have bones and a skeleton. Of course, I

couldn’t, because a fetus brought to “term” is a baby – unless one chooses to kill it with

abortion, in which case it’s a “choice to terminate the fetus".

A local news station knew only how to mince words as it reported on “the discovery of two

fetuses,” saying: The county, that hasn’t experienced a homicide in nearly two decades, has

investigators searching for clues about the death of two fetuses that were old enough to survive

outside of the womb. "Fetus Bones?"

Putting these reports together only confused me more. Bones of two fetuses were found. These

fetuses were able to survive outside the womb; therefore, the fetuses were victims of homicide.

If we apply this to abortion laws, we may find the reason behind the double-talk in these

articles. If a fetus that can survive outside the womb is destroyed, then, by definition of the

law, every viable abortion would be a homicide.

Decency Report

Media Won’t Label Body of Unborn Baby a Baby
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Oh, wait. See, that’s the reason Roe v. Wade cannot survive a new test by the high court. In

1973, we didn’t have the science of viability so easily available and obvious to us. We can now

prove that the baby’s heart is beating before most women even suspect they are pregnant. Even

a bunch of sheriff’s officers and news reporters that can’t decide whether to call it a fetus or a

baby can see this. So confused is our society because of the resounding rhetoric of Planned

Parenthood and the pro-aborts that journalists and law enforcement officers talk in

doublespeak.

 

However, at the end of the day, there is no denying that two 40-week-old babies died. And the

real line of delineation is the most tragic of all: had it happened at the hands of a licensed

abortionist, it would have been legal – in many states well past the point of viability, just as

long as an abortionist got to the baby before he was born – and, of course, disposed of him

through medical waste or human research rather than thrown him outside.

                                              

                                                 Submitted by Tom Ullman PGK, Decency Chairman

Sponsored Tributes

January 2015
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Brother Knights Family & Friends

  Charles Gaspar

  Thomas Houlihan

  Greg Neumann

  Tom Zvanovec

  John Neil PDW

  Ralph Hayne

  Joe Vezzetti

  Jim Piry

Prayer Intercessions

Please pray for the intentions of the listed Knights, Family and Friends

To appear on the next list, send

request by the 25th of the month to

kofc3744.editor@gmail.com or call

Dan Koskovich at 310-968-0516.

  Joe DeStefano Sr (father of Joe Jr )

  Lori Caldwell (wife of Bob )

  Jessica Leoni  (daughter of Tony )

  Barbara Clark  (wife of Stan )

  Kimberlee Hamilton (wife of David )

  Helen Cunningham  (mother of Joe )

  Robert Jirkovsky  (son of Mel )

  Deborah Kanatsky  (wife of Bill )

  Maria Solis  (widow of Joe )

  Jim Parr  (father of Jim )

  Earnie Kracht (father-in -law of Keith Kutler )

  Paul Rapp (brother of Faye McCreary )

  Mary Tarke (daughter of Tom Jones )

  Mauricio Velasquez

    (son-in-law of Bill LaPonza )

  Cathy Blodgett (daughter of Al Rue )

Prayer List Request
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Now Thomas, one of the Twelve, called the Twin, was not with them when Jesus came. The

other disciples told him, "We have seen the Lord." But he said to them, "Unless I see in his

hands the print of the nails, and place my finger in the mark of the nails, and place my hand in

his side, I will not believe." Eight days later, his disciples were again in the house, and

Thomas was with them. The doors were shut, but Jesus came and stood among them, and said,

"Peace be with you." Then he said to Thomas, "Put your finger here, and see my hands; and

put out your hand, and place it in my side; do not be faithless, but believing." Thomas

answered him, "My Lord and my God!" Jesus said to him, "You have believed because you

have seen me. Blessed are those who have not seen and yet believe."

Jesus and Thomas

January 2015

Please Support These Sponsors of YOUR FRATERNAL KNIGHT!

Grand Knight Faith Message

Dan Koskovich at 310-968-0516.
  Cathy Blodgett (daughter of Al Rue )

  Helen Harris (grandchild of R Harris )
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LOW GROSS LONG DRIVE (Hole #15)

Flight A Bob Degnan 88 Flight A Mark Brosmer

LOW NET FLAG HOLES (Closest to the Pin)

Instead of playing golf, apparently some of our players

decided to get a head start on their preparations for Christmas!

With the light turnout for our Dec tournament, we decided to

play as a single flight. Although Dec 7 was a delightful day,

some of us had quite a struggle getting the ball to the green

and into that little bitty hole.  

Not one birdie, not even a Canada goose, was hit by the entire group. Bob Degnan did

handle the challenge well to win the coveted low gross award. We welcome Robert

Lutes, a recent brother Knight, who played his first tournament with the group and he

drove, the into the wind, Hole #16 nicely, to win a Flag Hole award.

Golf Report

LOW NET FLAG HOLES (Closest to the Pin)

Flight A Guylaine Brosmer 63 Hole #  1 Bob Degnan

Hole #  3 Mike Engler

LOW PUTTS Hole #  8 Mike Engler

Flight A Richard Wagner 30 Hole #13 Tom Hood

Hole #16 Robert Lutes
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Next Tournament: Sun Jan 4…2015!

Westchester Golf Course

First tee time - 11:15am  (Arrive and check in by 11:00am )

All Knights and guests are welcome!

- Richard Wagner - Golf Chair, reporting

Please Support These Sponsors of YOUR FRATERNAL KNIGHT!
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On Sun Dec 14 we held our Quarterly Communion and

Mass at Visitation Parish and our Annual Christmas

Breakfast at our Council Hall. WOW! What a great

showing of Brother Knights and their families. I counted

over 70 at the Parish and more at our breakfast!! We had

great food, a great event and Santa Claus even appeared for

all the kids (big kids and little kids). The poinsettias on

each table looked so festive! I wish to personally thank our

new Christmas Event Chairman Brother Ken Lockwood for 

his outstanding efforts!!

Your Council is need of a new Council Picnic Chairman. This is a very important and fun

position for our council, with minimal commitment. If you, or someone you know is interested

please contact me, your Grand Knight as soon as possible.

We had a fantastic December council meeting with over 40 Brother Knights in attendance!

Attending your council meetings is where you will learn all about our great programs receive

Grand Knight Message (Cont'd)

     (Continued from Page 2 )
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Attending your council meetings is where you will learn all about our great programs receive

information and learn about opportunities where you can make a difference in our council and

Parishes!  

Please make an effort to attend!! Our January Council meeting is Tues Jan 6!! I will see you

there at 6:30pm for a great dinner before the meeting!

Thank you for you do!!  Always remember to wear your Badge!!

Thank you!!  

Vivat Jesus!  

Your Grand Knight,  Paul Condran

Together in Faith, in Service to All!!

January 2015

Please Support These Sponsors of YOUR FRATERNAL KNIGHT!
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What is the 365 Club?

The 365 Club is the primary source of contributions for Columbian Charities. Every Brother is

asked to donate $3.65 per year (just a penny a day) to the Columbian Charities. Each

Council’s Financial Secretary is asked to support the 365 Club and the best way to accomplish

this is to add an additional line to the dues billing statement: "365 Club- please add a $3.65

donation to Columbian Charities". This donation will provide every Brother in the Council an

opportunity to support our charity.

Funding for the Charity is provided through the generosity of California Councils, individual

Brothers, from special events sponsored by Council charity committees and through bequests.

Every Knight of Columbus Brother is asked to join the 365 Club and contribute at least one

penny a day. The Charity is “Brother Helping Brother”

The last three years donations to the charity have averaged $80,000 less than the amount

needed to meet the hardship requests of our Brothers who suffer because of the poor economy.

Supreme has had to dig deeply into the reserve funds to fulfill our charitable mission. We as

Brothers should try and continue to be as charitable as possible with the funds we have

available. We ask for your generous, charitable and fraternal support so that we may continue

assisting Brothers in distress, including any from our Council.

New Years Resolutions
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With New Years fresh upon us, there is still time to add a few more items to your "Resolutions

List"…there is probably some room near the top where eating better and exercising more have

already been erased!  Here are some KofC items to put on your list:

* Come to Monthly Meeting and see what's happening

* Come to a Fish Fry…eat great food and see friends

* Pay your Member Dues on the day the bill arrives!

* Recruit a new member and share the KofC with them

* Come to one event you have never attended before

  (Casino Night, Picnic, Super Bowl Party, etc, etc)

* Pick a charity and give some time and treasure

  (St Margaret Center, Alexandria House, etc, etc)

* Do one unsolicited good deed at your local Parish

January 2015

Please Support These Sponsors of YOUR FRATERNAL KNIGHT!

New Years Resolutions
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In Loving Memory of In Loving Memory of

By: Phyllis Jones and "Our 12 Kids" Knights of Columbus Council 3744

In Loving Memory of In Loving Memory of

By: Bill Thompson PGK and Family By: Mary Drenick

In Loving Memory of In Loving Memory of

Sam Toia

In Memoriam

May the souls of the faithful 

departed, through the mercy of God, 

rest in peace.  Amen.

Bill Drenick PGK 

& Marie Drenick

John Thompson 

& Helen Thompson

Paul E Hood
Past Grand Knight & Charter Member

Thomas B Jones
Past Grand Knight & PDD

Sam Toia
(1922-2011) / 25 Year Member

On behalf of your Brother Knights

By: John and Mary Ann Wilson By: Chris Lopez, PGK and Family

In Loving Memory of In Loving Memory of

On behalf of your Brother Knights Knights of Columbus Council 3744

In Celebration of Eternal Life for In Loving Memory of

By: The Rotolo Family Son of: Joseph & Ann DeLuca

In Loving Memory of

On behalf of your Brother Knights

By: John and Mary Ann Wilson
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Fred A Moore
Past Grand Knight & Charter Member

Christopher Michael DeLuca
(1946-2008)

Pat Rotolo
A True Brother Knight

Donald L Glaza
Past Grand Knight

             In Loving Memory of

          Father:   Vincent Migliazzo, Sr.

          Mother:  Domina Migliazzo

          Brother: Lawrence Migliazzo

          Brother: Charles Migliazzo

          Brother: Fr. Felix Migliazzo

          By: Vincent & Beverly Migliazzo

Charles J "Chuck" Pavlich
(1921-2011) / PGK / 63 Year Member

Cressy Lopez
Founder, Cressy's Lopez Ranch

January 2015
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01/01/70 Salvatore Arcaris 01/10/02 Andrew Casey, PGK

01/03/11 John Monahan 01/12/14 John Gartska

01/04/98 Walter Wayes, PGK 01/15/13 Fred Moore, PGK

01/04/02 James Vogel, PGK 01/20/09 Patrick Burns

01/04/11 Thomas Jones, PGK 01/23/12 Chinwuba Umeadi

01/05/84 Edwin Kilroy 01/26/95 Vincent Scalise

01/07/75 Alexander Stevenson, PGK 01/30/93 Lloyd Pass

01/07/12 Holly Langer 01/30/01 Rexford Smith

01/08/06 Edward Brady 01/31/05 Conald Abler

Rest in Peace

Remember in your prayers all our departed Brothers, 

especially all those who have died in the month of January

Raul Mondragon PGK - Council 3744 Past Grand Knight Raul J Mondragon passed away on

Recent Passings

www.kofc3744.org Page 10

Please Support These Sponsors of YOUR FRATERNAL KNIGHT!

January 2015

Raul Mondragon PGK - Council 3744 Past Grand Knight Raul J Mondragon passed away on

Dec 27 in Coos Bay, OR. His daughter, Mercedes Nunes, informed us that he passed

peacefully at Baycrest Home. Council 1261 in North Bend, OR will present a Knights of

Columbus honor guard to honor his Past Grand Knight status and because they had come to

know him over the past few years. Many Brother Knights from the distant past are responsible

for what our Council has become, including those who move away to be near family in their

later years.  Please remember Brother Raul Mondragon PGK and his family in your prayers. 

Mary Ann Wilson - The wife of Brother John Wilson was one of the four victims of the tragic

accident outside of St James Church in Redondo Beach before Christmas. The Wilson family

has invited friends and Brother Knights to the following services:

      Rosary (Tue Jan 6 at 7:00pm) and Funeral (Wed Jan 7 at 12:00pm)

            St Catherine Laboure Church, 3846 Redondo Beach Blvd, Torrance

      Burial (Fri Jan 9 at 12:00pm)

            Green Hills Memorial Park, 27501 S Western Ave, Rancho Palos Verdes
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4 Javier Sarabia 17 Adam Mirabella

5 Dr Alexander Sinavsky 18 Gregory Neumann

6 Juan Centeno 19 Joseph Albrecht

6 Raymond Vergara 20 Michael Salvo

7 Anthony Chukwura 21 David Klein

9 John Rohe 22 Albert Mertens

11 Darryl Rouzan 22 Tony Palermo

12 Pedro Macip 22 Vincent Sulaitis

12 Chip Mallek 26 Willy Hermelyn

13 Richard Wagner 27 Enzo Averaimo

14 Lyndon Soriano 28 Charles Mondello

14 Arnold Tena 29 Alan Lanis

16 Peter Juengst 31 Paul Deyden

17 Alan Engler 31 John Wierzba

January Knight Birthdays

January Spouse's Birthdays

2 Diana Vallejos

10 Grace Grande

12 La-Kesha Ifediba

16 Guandilyn Wikkeling

25 Lisa Kutler

25 Brenda Kuznia

26 Cindy Mondello

30 Connie Fletcher
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CORRECTIONS REQUESTED - Spot an error?  Your big day missing?  

Please email corrections to kofc3744.editor@gmail.com.

January 2015

Please Support These Sponsors of YOUR FRATERNAL KNIGHT!

January Spouse's Birthdays



Your Fraternal Knight

01/12/80 35 Years! Gregory & Leonila Neumann

01/21/89 Steven & Judy Dell'Amico

01/25/92 Frank & Uchenna Oti

Anniversaries

Congratulations to all of our Brother Knights and their spouses who are celebrating 

anniversaries this month.

Our Priests, Sisters and Brothers dedicate their 

lives to aid, comfort and guide us.

Please join us in honoring these wonderful 

individuals from around our community, who 

pour so much of themselves into our Lord's work.  

Religious Appreciation Dinner
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Please Support These Sponsors of YOUR FRATERNAL KNIGHT!

Religious Appeciation Dinner
Save the Date  - Tuesday, February 17

Westchester Council Hall

8049 Manchester Ave, Playa Del Rey

Social Gathering at 6:30pm / Dinner at 7:00pm

Adults - $15.00 / Children (12 and under) - $7.50

Tickets available from Council Officers 

For other information, call Mark Brosmer at 310-641-6681



Your Fraternal Knight

Insurance Field Agent Report

As a professional insurance agent, I really appreciate when a brother Knight clients or

his wife refers another member to me. This is a great endorsement of the service I

provided and tells me that they were so pleased with what I helped them accomplish

that they want me to help others achieve the same level of financial safety and

security. When I meet with you, please pass along the names of those who might be

able to benefit from the analysis that I provide. 

Similarly, there is no better member recruiting tool than a referral. How many of us

know an eligible Catholic man who is not a Knight? Do you have Catholic family or

friends, local or not, who have yet to join? Most likely they’ve never been asked and

don’t know enough about the Order to seek membership on their own.

If you have names of potential members, please pass them along to me or your Grand

Knight. Let us know if we can use your name when we make contact...it’s always

more effective to tell a member candidate that he was recommended by a current

member, especially someone he knows. Don’t worry if the candidate is outside the

area, we can make sure we put these future members in touch with the right people in

The Value of Membership Referrals 
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Michael Rachford PGK

Supreme Insurance Agent (License #OI37404)

310-337-9591 (Office)    |     310-614-8077 (Cell)

michael.rachford@kofc.org

area, we can make sure we put these future members in touch with the right people in

their communities.

 

New members are the lifeblood of the Order. All the good deeds done by the Order

are driven by the members. Over the past decade, Knights have given more than

$1.475 billion to charity and provided in excess of 673 million hours of service. And

our membership has merely scratched the surface in North America. Imagine the

potential.   

Contact me today to learn more about our products... 

Please Support These Sponsors of YOUR FRATERNAL KNIGHT!
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Knights of Columbus - Father Emil Kapaun Council

Council #3744  -  District 086  -  Division 5

Council Officers and Directors: Council Programs:

  Athletic:

    Golf………………………….Richard Wagner…………310-670-8158

  Grand Knight………………………….Paul Condran………………………….310-649-3559   Brotherhood:

  Deputy Grand Knight………………………….Erick Guillory………………………….310-578-0441     Health & Welfare………………………….VACANT……………

  Chancellor………………………….Alex Flores………………………….310-821-8298     Rancho San Antonio………………………….Mike Engler PGK………………………….310-258-9482

  Warden………………………….Chuck Heteniak………………………….310-397-0498   Ceremonials:

  Recorder………………………….Gabriel Faustinos………………………….310-677-9604     1st Degree Captain………………………….Bill Thompson PGK………………………….310-670-2631

  Financial Secretary………………………….Bill Thompson PGK………………………….310-670-2631     2nd Degree Captain………………………….Chip Mallek………………………….310-216-2830

  Treasurer………………………….Ed Stokx PGK………………………….310-480-6116   Church Activities:

  Advocate………………………….Tom Zvanovec………………………….310-670-8057     Round Table Coordinators:

  Lecturer………………………….Paul Callinan………………………….310-849-4291       St Anastasia………………………….Tom Syta………………………….310-670-0285

  Inside Guard………………………….Tino Carbajal……….. 310-348-9775       St Jerome………………………….Tony Holloway………………………….323-295-4287

  Outside Guard………………………….John Skidmore………………………….310-417-8076       Visitation………………………….Tom Ullman PGK………………………….310-670-0605

  Outside Guard………………………….Eduardo Cañas………..323-270-3879     Altar Server Regoc………………………….Vince Migliazzo PGK………………………….310-337-7007

  3-Year Trustee………………………….Mervyn Hughes………..323-290-9689     Vocations………………………….VACANT……………

  2-Year Trustee………………………….Mike Engler PGK………………………….310-258-9482     Memorial Mass………………………….Mike Rachford PGK………………………….310-337-9591

  1-Year Trustee………………………….Dan Koskovich………………………….310-968-0516     Mass Set-Up………………………….Paul Condran………………………….310-649-3559

    Christ in Christmas………………………….Bob Wright PGK………………………….323-295-6785

  Council Director………………………….Bill Thompson PGK………………………….310-670-2631     Community Director………………………….Bill Thompson PGK………………………….310-670-2631

  Program Director………………………….Erick Guillory………………………….310-578-0441     Pro-Life & Decency………………………….Tom Ullman PGK………………………….310-670-0605

  Communication Dir………………………….Mark Brosmer………………………….310-641-6681     St Margaret Center………………………….Arnold Tena………………………….310-649-6129

  Family Director………………………….Vince Migliazzo PGK………………………….310-337-7007     Health………………………….Bill Kanatsky PGK………………………….310-641-6588

  Youth Director………………………….VACANT……………   Community Activities:

    Free Throw Contest………………………….VACANT……………

Holding Company Directors & Officers:     Scholarships………………………….Tony Leoni………………………….310-903-3389

  President………………………….Ralph Hayne PGK………………………….310-641-5447   Fraternal Recognition:

  Chaplain………………………….Msgr Charles Hill………………………….310-513-8825

www.kofc3744.org Page 14January 2015

  President………………………….Ralph Hayne PGK………………………….310-641-5447   Fraternal Recognition:

  Exec Vice President………………………….Mark Brosmer………………………….310-641-6681     Family of the Year………………………….Bill Thompson PGK………………………….310-670-2631

  Secretary………………………….John Skidmore………………………….310-417-8076     Chris Award………………………….Ralph Hayne PGK………………………….310-641-5447

  Treasurer………………………….Chip Mallek………………………….310-216-2830   Membership:

  Director, Bar Ops………………………….Bill Thompson PGK………………………….310-670-2631     Recruitment………………………….Chris Lopez PGK………………………….310-305-4028

  Director, Bldg Ops………………………….Mike Duhe………………………….310-645-1325   Public Relations:

  Rental Agent………………………….Bill Thompson PGK………………………….310-670-2631     Web Editor………………………….Brian Holt…………………………..310-649-5585

    Bulletin Editor………………………….Dan Koskovich………………………….310-968-0516

District Representatives:     Bulletin Printing………………………….Dan Koskovich………………………….310-968-0516

  District Deputy………………………….Miguel Cadena…………………310-823-3233     Photography………………………….Tom Ullman PGK………………………….310-670-0605

  District Warden………………………….Bill Thompson PGK………………………….310-670-2631   Social:

    Monte Carlo Knights………………………….Chip Mallek………………………….310-216-2830

Chapter Delegate: Bill Thompson PGK………………………….310-670-2631     Friday Dinners………………………….Bill Thompson PGK………………………….310-670-2631

    Council Picnic………………………….VACANT…………… 323-295-6785

Fourth Degree: Father Hawe Assembly     Religious Apprec………………………….Mark Brosmer………………………….310-641-6681

Los Crusados Council #1990     Qrtrly Communion………………………….Bill Thompson PGK………………………….310-670-2631

214 Aveune I     Christmas Party………………………….Ken Lockwood………………………….323-295-6785

Redondo Beach, CA 90277     Telephone Tree………………………….Mike Rachford PGK………………………….310-337-9591

  Meet: 8pm - 4th Weds (except Dec)     Facebook………………………….Jim McSorley………………………….310-699-7017

  Faithful Navigator………………………….Carl McKnight……………310-540-6278 Insurance:

  Council Contact………………….John Wilson, Sr……………310-370-1654   General Agent………………………….Steve Owens………………………….310-212-5632

  Color Corps………………………..Paul Condran………………………….310-649-3559   Field Agent………………………….Mike Rachford PGK………………………….310-337-9591

Sunday Mass Schedules

St Anastasia 310-670-2243

Sat 5:30pm

Sun 7:30am, 9:00am, 10:30am, 12:00, 7:30pm

St Jerome 310-348-8212

Sat 5:30pm

Sun 7:30am, 9:00am, 11:00am, 5:30pm

Visitation 310-216-1145

Sat 5:00pm

Sun 8:00am, 9:30am, 11:00am

Sunday Mass Schedules (when away from home)

Phone:   800-MASS TIMES  (800-627-7846)

Web:   www.masstimes.org

DON'T LEAVE HOME WITHOUT YOUR ROSARY!

Remember to carry your rosary at all times

Pray the rosary as often as you can

Remember our deceased Brothers in your prayers.


